
A NOTE TO OUR PATIENTS

Dr. Fisher is a nationally and internationally recognized physician, surgeon, speaker, educator
and  innovator.  As  a  result  of  his  accomplishments,  Dr.  Fisher  is  often  sought  out  by
companies in the ophthalmic industry to help develop, improve, and evaluate new products,
which may lead to better care for our patients. Dr. Fisher has a consulting relationship with a
number of  these companies and is paid for the services that  he provides to  them, as is
common for physicians of his experience and stature. 

However, Dr. Fisher is free to use, and will use, whatever product, from whatever company,
that  will  best  help  you,  his  patient.  Therefore  no  conflict  of  interest  exists  between  his
treatment of you and his relationship with these companies. Dr. Fisher believes that having an
ethical partnership with industry provides benefits to his patients by allowing early access to
the very best  technologies and in  turn assist  in influencing the development of  new and
needed products and treatments.

Should  you  have  any  questions  about  Dr.  Fisher's  relationships  with  these  corporations
please feel free to email him directly at bfisher@eyecarenow.com.


